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Comments: I grew up in SLC escaping to the canyons as often as possible for day hikes and overnights. But the

lure of the High Uintas Wilderness, where I had fished with my dad, drew me there for my first multi day

backpacking trip. 

It's important to me and to so many that you please respect this wild place and protect habitat for native species.

Allowing sheep grazing does not lend itself to protecting native wildlife. That's why livestock grazing, though

allowed, should be limited so that domestic sheep do not compete with wildlife for food or space or to spread

disease to native species and the waterways are not fouled. 

The lives of domestic animals should not be considered superior to lives of native species. Killing native species

to protect domestic animals is out of line with the notion of protecting wilderness. Please take action to preserve

native species.

Please support the option of no grazing on these wild lands. 

Thanks for listening. 

 

 


